






The recent Parent-Teacher Conference 1 was a resounding success, providing a
valuable platform for parents and teachers to connect, discuss student progress, and
build stronger partnerships. We were delighted to see such a positive turnout and the
enthusiasm from both parents and teachers.
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Thank you to all the parents who took the time to attend
and for your continued trust in Nada International School.
Your support and feedback are invaluable to us as we
strive to provide the best possible education for your
children.

We were particularly touched
by the warm messages and
lovely flowers that many
parents brought. Your kind
words and gestures have filled
us with gratitude and inspired
us to continue our efforts.

Your support gives us the
power to do more and
achieve even greater heights.
We look forward to
continuing to work together
to ensure the success and
well-being of our students.





Nada International School
joined the global community in
celebrating International
Stuttering Awareness Day this
month. To raise awareness and
promote understanding, the
Student Support Services
Committee prepared a special
presentation for students,
highlighting the challenges
faced by individuals who stutter.
This presentation aimed to
foster empathy and acceptance
among our students,
encouraging them to be kind
and supportive towards their
peers.
In addition to the student
presentation, the school hosted
professionals from Al Anah
Institution. These experts
shared valuable insights into
various language and speaking
difficulties that children may
encounter. By understanding
these challenges, our staff is
better equipped to provide
tailored support and create a
more inclusive learning
environment for all students.
To further promote empathy
and acceptance, students were
encouraged to create posters
showcasing their support for
friends who stutter. The winning
posters will be displayed
around the school, serving as a
visual reminder of our
commitment to fostering a
compassionate and inclusive
community.

Celebrating International Stuttering Awareness Day



Robotics Club Engineers!



















The NIS Health and Safety Committee, in
collaboration with the Nada Safety and Security
Department, recently organized a comprehensive
First Aid Workshop for all staff members. This
informative session aimed to equip our dedicated
educators with essential first aid skills to respond
effectively to various medical emergencies.
The workshop covered a wide range of topics,
including:

Basic First Aid Procedures1.
CPR and AED Training2.
Managing Choking Emergencies3.
Treating Minor Injuries and Burns4.
Responding to Allergic Reactions5.

By empowering our staff with these vital skills,
we aim to create a safer and more caring
environment for our students and community.
We are grateful to the Nada Safety and Security
Department for their valuable expertise and
support in organizing this successful workshop.

First Aid Workshop: Empowering Our Staff

We are incredibly proud to announce that Hussam
Soukarieh from Grade 11 represented NIS at the MOE
National Badminton Competition. Despite receiving very
short notice and facing limited preparation time, Hussam
displayed exceptional skill and determination.
Hussam qualified for the final stages of the competition,
where he faced a formidable opponent from the Saudi
National Team. While he ultimately fell short, his
performance was nothing short of remarkable. His
dedication and sportsmanship have made us all proud.
Congratulations, Hussam, on your outstanding
achievement! Your hard work and perseverance are an
inspiration to us all.
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Dear Mr Wajeeh,

We hope you’re well. We are writing to tell you that we, Grade 7 girls, would like to request

a school trip to space. We understand that this request may be difficult to arrange; however,

we’d appreciate it if you take this into consideration.

First of all, as students of science, we are fascinated by the topic of space. For this reason,

going to space would offer an unmatched opportunity to engage students in your newly

introduced STEM programme. Additionally, this trip would be able to enhance our

knowledge of our planet and universe. Being in space would also inspire students to explore

their ideas for their future.

Furthermore, taking your students to space would globally build Nada School’s reputation.

We could win big titles and awards. We would also be internationally recognized, which

would attract plenty of scholars and pupils to Nada. As you know, the more people that

enroll, the more money is made! 

Lastly, this trip would mean the world to us! As well as developing our academic skills, it

would impact our character traits. Examples of this could be building our self-esteem and

widening our imagination. The huge personal effect this trip would have on all of us would be

life-changing. It would be an unforgettable memory that we’d be able to cherish forever. 

In conclusion, a trip to space would benefit us academically and would benefit the school

financially. This trip would provide uncountable opportunities to learn things related to

galaxies, stars, planets, astronauts, life in space, etc. We really hope you take this matter into

consideration.
Yours sincerely, 
Grade 7G 



During phonics session, our KG2 students
participated in an exciting "Read and Color" activity.
The children practiced reading simple words
independently, and after successfully reading each
word, they got to color in the corresponding box.
This interactive approach not only reinforced their
word recognition and phonics skills but also added
an element of fun to their reading practice.

This hands-on method encourages active
engagement, helping students build confidence in
their reading abilities while enjoying the process. We
are proud of their progress and enthusiasm during
these sessions!





Mrs. Stephanie





In honor of Breast Cancer Awareness Month, NIS joined the global
community in raising awareness about this important cause. We hosted a
special event organized by the Nursing College Team of King Saud Bin
Abdulaziz University for Medical Sciences.
Our students had a wonderful time learning about breast cancer, its
prevention, and early detection. They participated in a variety of fun and
engaging activities, including informative presentations, interactive games,
and creative workshops.
To show our support, both students and staff dressed in pink, turning our
campus into a sea of pink. This vibrant display of solidarity helped spread
awareness and encouraged open conversations about women's health.
We are grateful to the Nursing College Team for their valuable contributions
and for making this event a memorable experience for our students.

PINK OCTOBER AT NIS





A student council is a group of elected and volunteer students working together with
an adult advisor within the framework of a constitution to provide a means for
students’ expression and assistance in school affairs and activities and give
opportunities for student experience in leadership. Student Council works to 

Promote citizenship 
Promote leadership 
Promote human relations
Promote cultural values 

The student council has been designed in a way to allow students to work in
specialized committees, please see the committees & their mentors for this year. 

Culture & Diversity Committee (Mr. Muhammad Shabbir) 1.
Media Committee (Mrs. Rebecca Rodrigues) 2.
Innovation & Creativity Committee (Mrs. Sara Al-Khadour) 3.
Sustainability Committee ( Miss Ratana Nayeck)4.
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2024-20252024-20252024-2025

MR. KHALID
BOYS

MR.SHERIFD
BOYS

MR. HASSAN M
BOYS

MR. YOSHIN
BOYS

MRS. ZEINA
GIRLS

MRS. STEPHANIE
GIRLS

MRS. FAREEDA
GIRLS

MRS. KHUSHBAKHT
GIRLS

NisNis
HousesHouses



At NIS, we're committed to providing our students with engaging and

innovative learning experiences. Recently, Mr. Aleksander’s Science

classes took a deep dive into the world of sound, utilizing technology to

enhance understanding.

By employing a Sound Frequency Analyzer, students were able to

visualize the pitch of guitar strings as they were plucked. Through a

computer simulation of a guitar, they explored the relationship between

string tension, vibration frequency, and pitch. This hands-on approach

allowed students to directly observe and understand complex scientific

concepts.

By integrating technology into our curriculum, we're empowering our

students to become active learners and critical thinkers.

TECH-ENHANCED LEARNING
 A HARMONIOUS BLEND OF SCIENCE AND SOUND



Our Primary and Early Learning Center (ELC) students recently enjoyed exciting field trips
designed to combine fun with hands-on learning! The Primary students ventured to Al

Othaim Mall, where they explored new environments and engaged in activities that
promoted teamwork and responsibility. 

This outing provided
them with an
opportunity to practice
social skills and see
different aspects of the
local community.
Meanwhile, our youngest
learners in the ELC had a
fantastic time at Toy
Town! Surrounded by
vibrant colors and
interactive play stations,
they enjoyed a day filled
with activities designed
to enhance their motor
skills, creativity, and
sense of wonder.

Both trips were a wonderful success, leaving our students with
cherished memories and new insights. We look forward to

more adventures that foster learning beyond the classroom!



We would like to express our sincere gratitude to

all our wonderful students and parents for their

warm wishes on Teacher's Day. Your thoughtful

gestures and continued support mean the world to

us. Your kind words and generous gifts have filled

our hearts with joy and motivation.

We also extend a special thanks to the Staff Moral

Committee for the lovely gifts. Your thoughtfulness

and dedication to boosting staff morale are truly

appreciated.

Thank you once again for making Teacher's Day so

special. We are truly blessed to have such a

supportive community.

PIZZA DAY!PIZZA DAY! A Slice of Fun and Learning



Our 5th-grade
learners have
embarked on an
exciting journey
from expressing
personal opinions to
engaging in
stimulating debates.
This transformative
process has not only
honed their critical
thinking skills but
also fostered a spirit
of collaboration and
teamwork.

GRADE 5 
1. RAWEN BEN TAOUS 

2. MERNA FUTAIM 
3.  CARMEN MUHAMMED 

4. TALIEN YAHIA

GRADE 6
1. MOHAMMAD ESSA

2. ZAID EYAD
3. HAMZA BEN MBAREK

4. DAWOOD ABDULNASIR

GRADE 7
1. ABDULAZIZ AL SULTAN
2. ABDULLAH AL MULHIM

3. AHMED MOHAMED
4. TAIM ALLAH YAHIA 

Our school recently hosted a
thrilling Spelling Bee competition,
where primary and intermediate

students showcased their linguistic
prowess. The event was filled with
excitement, as participants tackled
challenging words with confidence

and accuracy.
Congratulations to all the

participants for their hard work
and dedication. A special shoutout

to our winners who emerged
victorious.

The Spelling Bee competition not
only celebrates the power of words

but also encourages a love for
language and learning. We are

proud of our students'
achievements and look forward to

many more such events in the
future.



Scavenger HuntA Fun Way to Learn!





مسابقة الإملاء باللغة العربية



FallFall
Holiday!Holiday!


